
  

Parent Forum 

Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
18.01.24 

 

Present:   

18.01.24 

9:15 – 9:45 

Meg Watling  - Assistant Head 

Natalie Gross 

Niala  

Sara Arrend 

 

Apologies: Kerry Willis 

Catherine  

Hannah Russell 

 
 

Item: Feedback on Christmas performances 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Actions: 
- Parents liked the photo of their child in 

nativity costumes – some received these 
in a Christmas card.  

- Timings of the church – told to get there 
on time (not early) but lots of people 
seemed to be in early.  

- Parents can’t actually see their child in 
the church – they like them being at the 
church  - but can’t see the children!  

- Suggestion – could Year 1 and Year 2 
have separate performances so that the 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestions for future events - how do we share children’s learning 
with parents?  
Knowledge organisers?  
Newsletters?  
 
 
Discuss new parent magazine – watch this space! 

parents can see? Or move to a 2 
performance model like reception to 
allow 2 slots and therefore fewer parents 
at each event.  

- Reception – Mary and Joseph couldn’t be 
seen but other than that all on stage. 
Liked the 2 performances.  
 

- Parents would love a more creative 
session – perhaps a Story Café.  
 

- Newsletter feels less overwhelming with 
less information on it now.  
 

- Parents invited to share feedback on the 
magazine in the next session.  
 

- Tapestry - blanket post once each week 
to explain to parents what the learning 
focus has been for the week.  
 

• Meg Watling to look into e-books for 
reception – these have not yet been 
assigned.  

 
 

AOB  Agenda items for the next meeting  Feedback on ebooks 
Feedback on Tapestry weekly updates 
Feedback on parents magazine 

 

If you would like to join the forum please contact 

partnershipah@istnorfolk.co.uk 

 



 


